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Dear Troy Family, 

This is not going to be a “normal school year” in the sense we are in the middle of a global 

pandemic.  It is going to be a “normal school year” in the sense that Troy High School will 

continue to offer an outstanding education to all our students.  There is no educational school 

staff with better teachers anywhere in the nation or world, and Troy’s educators know their craft.  

Students, we are here for you!  

As all of us are aware we will are beginning the 2020-21 school year in Distance Learning. 

While this is not how we had hoped to begin the year, it is what is best for the health and safety 

of all our community.  Scientific evidence seems to indicate school age children and young 

adults are less likely to contract COVID-19.  However, the science also indicates children can 

pass along the virus even if they are asymptomatic, thereby possibly bringing it back home to 

their own immediate and extended families. We don’t want anyone in our Troy Family or larger 

community to get this disease, thus the abundance of caution as we move forward into the  

2020-21 school year.   

As I stated previously, we will begin the year in Distance Learning. When it is safe to do so, 

we will move to the Hybrid Model.  Ultimately, when schools get the green light we will move 

back to regular classroom instruction five days a week, and we will be back on our normal 

schedule.  There is no set timeline for any of these subsequent school models being implemented 

beyond the initial Distance Learning Model with which we are beginning the school year. 

Here we go, we are back!  I hope everyone had the opportunity to rest, relax, and regain 

some normalcy this summer.  I look forward to meeting our new families and reconnecting with 

our returning families.  Troy Family, rest assured 2020-21 is going to be a different year.  

However, with all of us working together 2020-21 is going to be a great year!   

Go Warriors!  

 

W.V. Mynster 

 


